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Download the latest issue of Red Tape 

The latest issue of Red Tape is now available to download HERE. 

Our current cover story looks into the incredible work done by PSA/CPSU NSW members to keep 
COVID-19 out of the state’s prisons and Youth Justice centres. As well as keeping NSW gaols COVID-
free, PSA members have worked to set up a field hospital to limit the impact any possible outbreaks will 
have on the state’s health system.  

The amazing job done by these members shows why NSW needs a well-resourced – and properly paid 
– public sector.  

In addition, we look at government responses to the bushfires of 2019-20, and how our members are 
prepared for any future blazes.  

As NSW looks to rebuilding its economy, this issue of Red Tape looks at Modern Monetary Theory, an 
alternative to the discredited austerity programs that have been such a disaster abroad.  

In addition, the latest issue features news stories, workplace health and safety information and an 
update from our Women’s Council.  

Get a behind-the-scenes look at our issue on our video presentation HERE.  

Know anyone having difficulty reading Red Tape? 

If you or any visually impaired colleagues have difficulty reading Red Tape or any other PSA/CPSU 
NSW publications, applications such as Jaws Screen Reader can help access union information.  

In addition, Vision Australia has a list of resources for the visually impaired HERE.   
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